ANNUAL REPORT

Copies of the 1973-74 Annual Report for the Library have been distributed to each department head for circulation in each unit.

Copy 2

GREEN

BEAN

UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY LIBRARIES 2/14/75 NEWSLETTER

NEW JOBS!

Six new 1/2 time hourly jobs have been created in Catalog Maintenance. The hours will be 9 to 1 daily (20 hours per week) and the duties will be filing and revising at the public catalog. If you know of anyone interested in 1/2 time work, please contact either Joan Gatewood or Dotty Green.

NEW CATALOGER

David Farrell has joined the staff of the MIK Cataloging Department on a temporary appointment. He received his BA from Bowdoin College and his MSLS from the University of North Carolina in Chapel Hill. David, who is fluent in Italian, will be cataloging both serials and monographs.

NEWLY ELECTED OFFICERS OF LIBRARY STAFF ORGANIZATION

We are pleased to announce that the following people are the new officers of the Library Staff Organization for the year 1975.

> President Vice President Secretary Treasurer

Harry Gilbert Jean Graef Toni Powell Margaret Williams

Congratulations to these people, it was a very close election.

PERSONNEL NOTES

Openings:

LT III - Med. Center, Cataloging, open now. LT I - Med. Center, Cataloging, open now. See Sara Leech or Dotty Green.

- Special Collections, open March 1. See Dotty Green.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Head Serial librarian, University of Arizona, Tucson. Salary: minimum \$13,000

Science Cataloger, University of Arizona, Tucson. Salary: minimum \$9,300

Assistant Director for Public Services, Cornell University, Ithaca, Salary range: \$19,600 - \$27,500 New York.